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YEREVAN - The cooperation of Armenia and the Islamic Republic of Iran in
the military field is prospective.
This opinion was stated by the Iranian expert Edik Yaralyan at the press
conference, touching upon the Armenian-Iranian relations and their further
development.
"Studying the development dynamics between these two countries, we see that
during the recent period it has become more intensive in the fields of
goods exchange, agriculture and other spheres.
Moreover, in the nearest future, particularly in September, the visit of
the Iranian highly ranking officials to Yerevan is expected, during which
serious agreements will be signed between Teheran and Yerevan", - said Edik
Yaralyan.
The presidential elections in Iran took place on June 14 2013, in the
result of which the President of the Islamic Republic of Iran was appointed
Hassan Rouhani. The President of the Republic of Armenia Serzh Sargsyan
attended the inauguration ceremony of the newly elected Iranian President
on August 4.
Earlier Armenpress reported that within the framework of the working visit
to the Islamic Republic of Iran, Serzh Sargsyan had a meeting with the
newly elected President of Iran Hassan Rouhani. In the beginning of the
meeting the President of Iran expressed his gratitude to President Serzh
Sargsyan for accepting the invitation and attending the inauguration
ceremony. Serzh Sargsyan congratulated Hassan Rouhani on the occasion of
election and wished him prolific activity and success in that sublime and
responsible position.
At the course of the meeting the Presidents of the two countries discussed
a wide scope of issues regarding both the bilateral and multilateral
relations. The Presidents underscored that the agenda of the ArmenianIranian cooperation is very rich. Also, the Presidents Serzh Sargsyan and
Hassan Rouhani expressed gratification with the high level of mutually
profitable cooperation based upon the traditional age-old friendship of the
Armenian and Iranian peoples. In addition both Presidents laid a heavy
emphasis on the necessity of raising the cooperation to a higher level.
Among other things the interlocutors touched upon the regional issues as
well and the current state of the negotiations process regarding the
Nagorno Karabakh conflict in particular.
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